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PUBLIC NOTICE 

IMPLEMENTATION OF AUTOMATED 

E-ROAD CARGO MANIFEST 

 
The Zimbabwe Revenue Authority (ZIMRA) wishes to advise its valued clients that due to the late influx of 

applications by transporters for profiles to capture e-road cargo manifests, processing of these 

applications may be delayed due to the large numbers received.   

 

In order to facilitate trade and ensure that traffic does not build up at the Ports of Entry, manual road 

manifests are going to be accepted and processed only for transporters who have evidence of submission 

of an application for e-road Cargo Manifest profiles.  

 

This evidence can be in the form of a  an email proving submission of the application to ZIMRA Customs 

Automation Team. 

 

If there are any further clarifications required please contact Customs Automation team on email addresss 

CustomsAutomationTeam@zimra.co.zw and  the following Customs Automation team members on the 

following cellphone numbers:  

S. Chinyadza    +263 772187445 

A. Mukonyora   +263 772942560 

A. Chiura            +263 7773206124 

J.  Gwarimbo       +263 712 457866 

My Taxes – My Duties – Building My Zimbabwe! 

 

Public Notice Number 89 of 2020.  

 

mailto:CustomsAutomationTeam@zimra.co.zw

